
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Readers, 
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I am pleased to introduce the second issue of the 2025 
Australasian Medical Journal (AMJ). Since its inception in 
2008, AMJ has consistently published high-quality research, 
including original studies, reviews, case reports, 
commentaries, and opinion pieces. Founded to provide a 
platform for researchers from developing countries, AMJ is 
proud to have expanded its global reach, receiving 
submissions from esteemed scholars in Australia, Saudi 
Arabia, China, the U.S., Morocco, Nigeria, South Africa, and 
Denmark. 
The primary goal of AMJ is to highlight advancements in 
medical science and healthcare, with a focus on 
contributions from the Australasian region. Our content is 
indexed in numerous global abstracting and indexing 
databases, enhancing the journal’s visibility. As we prepare 
Volume 18, Issue 3, this year’s topics have included 
oesophageal carcinoma, cardiovascular health, 3D printing 
technology, diabetes, HIV/AIDS, geriatric medicine, 
nutritional studies, and haemodynamic research, addressing 
critical global health challenges. 
I extend my sincere gratitude to the authors for entrusting 
AMJ with their valuable work and to our dedicated editorial 
team and peer reviewers. Their rigorous efforts ensure the 
timely release of each issue, contributing to the journal’s 
growth and fulfilling the needs of our global readership. 
Looking ahead, we are excited about AMJ’s future and invite 
you to join us as a reviewer or recommend others. We also 
encourage you to submit your research and recommend 
AMJ to colleagues as a trusted academic platform.  
For any inquiries, please contact the AMJ Editor via email. 
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Managing Editor 
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